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TPCoE training at
the Opole
Voivodship Office
On  27-28  October  2022.  TPCoE
conducted  a  training  course  for
the  management  staff  of  the
Opolskie  Voivodeship  Office  and
the  staff  of  the  local  government
of  the  Opolskie  Voivodeship
(Marshal  of  the  Opolskie
Voivodeship,  town  mayors  and
village heads), as well as with the
participation of  the managers of
the  combined  services,
inspections  and  guards  of  the
voivodeship.
The  training  was  devoted  to  discussing  the
recommended  way  of  behaviour  in  the  event  of  a
terrorist incident, including a mass murderer attack or
the danger  of  perpetrators  using explosive devices.
The  training  also  highlighted  the  dangers  of  the
radicalisation process.
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The  training  is  a  consequence  of  an  educational
campaign  initiated  by  TPCoE to  raise  anti-terrorism
awareness among government officials.
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